
Dr. Brian L. Sperling will talk about 
urology care at the Senior Citizens’ 
Inc meeting on February 9 
	 Dr. Sperling specializes in men’s 
health and incontinence concerns. 
He is the medical director for 
Hunterdon Urological Associates 
in Flemington and the Bridgewater 
Ambulatory Surgery Center. 
Entertainment and refreshments 
for members will follow the 
presentation.

Upcoming Theater Events
“Into the Woods” and “Dreamgirls” 
are sold out, and the group has a 
waiting list. 
	 Tickets are still available for 
“Trailblazing Women of Country 
– A tribute to Patsy, Loretta, and 
Dolly” at the McCarter Theatre. 
The show is on Sunday, April 14, at 
7 pm. The cost is $26 for members 
and $31 for non-members.
	 Sign-up starts for “Ripcord” 
at Somerset Valley Players in 
Hillsborough. Choose from nine 
performances between April 19 and 
May 5.
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Montgomery Senior Citizens, Inc. is a non-profit organization. People above the age of 55 and living in 

Montgomery Township and the surrounding area are able to join. Our annual fee is $20.00. You can join by 
visits our website (Montgomerysc.org) and register as a new member. You can also visit us at our regular 

monthly meeting every 2nd Thursday of the month @ 1:00 PM. Meeting are at the senior center (Otto Kauffman 
Community Center 356 Skillman Road, Skillman, NJ 08558). All comers are welcome. 

Website: montgomerysc.org • Email:montgomeryseniorcitizens@gmail.com 

	 Sign-up starts for “Nunsense” at 
the Kelsey Theatre in West Windsor. 
The show is on Saturday, May 4, 2 
pm. The cost is $20 for members 
and $24 for non-members.
	 The trip committee is in the process 
in promoting shows such as “Miss 
Holmes” and “Annie” at the Somerset 
Valley Players in Hillsborough. They 
will also be promoting “Anything 
Goes” in July and “White Christmas” 
in November, both at the Music 
Mountain Theatre in Lambertville. 
	 Due to the increase in cost for 
busing and insurance we are limited 
in the number of trips outside our 
area. We have two trips scheduled. 
“Ragtime” at the Dutch Apple 
Theatre in Lancaster, Pa on May 
1st and Atlantic City Casino trip on 
September 19. Details of each event 
including cost and description are 
on the website. (Montgomerysc.org) 
The organization needs the support 
of the community and members to 
make these programs work. ■


